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Please take note of a date change to our Clovis District --- we will be roping 
there on December 28 (instead of January 4).  So come on out and share some holiday 
cheer with us as we celebrate the coming of the New Year!  A Scott Thomas 
trophy saddle will be awarded to the high point roper of the day!! 
 
The Abilene District will be starting on January 8, and to kick their season 
opener off, they will be awarding a $500 cash prize to the high money roper of 
the day! Enter up so you can win and get some more money in your pockets! 
 
With the continued construction on the climate-controlled facility in Abilene at 
the Taylor County Fairgrounds, we highly anticipate that OTRA Finals will be 
held in the new arena!  
 
The Decatur District at NRS has started their 2020 season already, so be sure 
to attend that district on December 14.  
 
We want to positively encourage everyone to plan for success in 2020! OTRA 
Finals is a great time with great prizes, so be sure to get qualified by attending 
your district ropings in as many categories as possible!! 
 
The Merriest of Christmas wishes to everyone! Be blessed & enjoy the holiday! 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


